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Topic: How does your garden grow. 

 

 

English, Reading and Phonics. 

This term we will be consolidating our 

knowledge of level 3 sounds and using that 

knowledge to decode and blend sounds for 

reading. We will be reading longer words and 

also using our sound knowledge to help us with 

our writing. 

This term we are looking at the stories;- 

Errol’s Garden and I will not ever never eat a 

tomato. The children will be retelling the 

stories and learning to write their own short 

stories. 

We will also be doing some instruction writing 

and writing labels and lists. 

 

Information. 

We will be doing PE on Monday’s and 

Wednesday’s. Please make sure that 

your child has their PE kit in school 

everyday and ensure that it is labelled. 

As the term goes on and the weather 

gets warmer children will need a water 

bottle and a sun hat to protect them in 

the warmer weather.  

 

Topic 

This term the children will be finding out all 

about plants and how things grow. They will be 

learning the parts of a plant and the different 

jobs that those parts have. 

They will be growing plants from seeds and 

planting plants. The children will learn how to 

keep plants alive and care for them. 

In addition we will be celebrating the 80th 

anniversary of VE day and we also have our 

forest day to look forward to. 

In RE the children will be learning about special 

places.   

Maths 

This term the children are looking at 3D 

shape and finding out the names of the 

shapes along with being able to talk about 

the 2D shapes that they can see on them. 

The children will then move on to counting 

up to 20 and knowing those numbers. 

Home Learning 

We do ask that children read every day at home and practice their phonic sounds. Please 

practice counting objects up to 20 and ensuring that the children don’t miss out any 

numbers when they count. When your child does something amazing please let us know by 

popping a note in their book bag as it is lovely to celebrate at school too. 


